
 

March 7, 2023 Meeting 

 

Call to order       Carol Olszewski 

● Meeting was called to order at 7:04PM.     

Approval of Minutes                                         Lori Toth 

● Meeting notes from theFebruary meeting are posted on the SMP website.  Meeting minutes 
were approved at this meeting. 

President’s Report      Carol Olszewski 

● The nominating committee is in full swing. Lori Toth, Beth Roseman, and Debbie Klein 

are working hard to fill positions. We hope to present the next years slate of officers at 

at the next meeting. The vote is held the last meeting of the 22-23 school year, which 

will be May 2. We might move the meeting to May 1st due to a band concert conflict.  

● Jazz Fest Fundraiser is on 3/8/23 from 7:00-9:30pm. Christa and her team have put 

together a great variety of auction baskets and the jazz bands have been practicing for a 

great concert with our guest artist Chris Burge. The link will be live starting at 12pm.  

● Band Camp will be Sunday 7/23/23- Friday 7/28/23. We will be going to Mount Union 

College. Information hopefully will be sent out in the next month or so for families to 

begin planning. Cost will be in this packet.  

● Jody Halley is chairing the Scholarship, she has her readers. Applications are due by 

3/8/3. Next meeting this committee will report how the rubrics scored the applications 

and then we will hold a vote on the amount awarded. We usually disperse about 

$8000.00 in scholarship money.  

● The Queen of hearts drawing at the Rollhouse is now supporting SMP. Thursdays are the 

drawing. Tickets are $2.00 per ticket and the drawing is at 9pm each Thursday. 

 



Vice President of Purchasing     Leslie Perlberg and Debra Brandt 

● Concessions will start week of 3/12/23. Look for sign ups as there will be Lacrosse, track and 

baseball. 

Vice President of Communication    Beth Roseman 

●  No report 

Vice President Fundraising     Christa Bomeli 

● Jazz Fest will be 3/8/23, lots of great baskets for auction right around 40. Auctions will be online.  
 

Treasurer’s Report      Nitin Yoshi 

● No report 

Band Representative      Debbie Klein 

● No report 

Orchestra Representative     Gloria Liu 
● No report 

 
Choir Representative                                               Dana Lewis  

● Mim has their last competition this weekend at Marysville. Musical will be in the spring.  
 

Starlettes       Betsy Pehak 
● Tryouts will be in May. 

 
Director Reports 

Orchard:  
a. Band     Trent Siebert 

5th and 6th grade doing great.  
b. Choir     Heather Kleman 

No report 
c.  Orchestra    Gerry MacDougall 

 No report 
 
Middle School:   

a. Choir     Stephanie Bettinger 
            -Earned straight 1’s at the OMEA in Mixed Ensemble 
            -Earned straight 3’s at the  OMEA for Bass Ensemble 

d. Band     Rob Luce  
            -Next concert is 5/2/23.  
       e.   Orchestra    Gerry MacDougall 
             -Kids will mix with the band for a concert. 

 
  

 



High School   
e. Starlettes    Kelly Wilson 

i. No report 
f. Choir     Gary Lewis  

i. No report 
g. Band     Mark Mauldin 

i. Last concert will be some changes. Not set in stone yet. But thinking of 
having a perception with desserts before the concert for Seniors and 
their family. They might do a class song during the concert as this will be 
first time since 8th grade they played just as a whole class. 

ii. Jazz Fest April 19th. Kids will have the opportunity to play and listen to 
other schools. They will miss about 4-5 periods of school.  

h. Orchestra    Gerry MacDougall 
- Symphonium performed at Lakewood. They received the highest rating. 

This included site reading. 
                                       
Committee Reports: 
No Reports 
 
New Business:  

8th grade parents attended meeting to listen to presentation on Band Camp by Mr. Mauldin. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:24pm 
Next meeting is 4/4/23 7:00pm 
 


